
 
Re: PLUM Cancelled on 9/6. Request extension for CF# 10-1443 (10700 Oakdale Avenue) 
1 message 
Gil Prestwood <gilprestwood@yahoo.com>  Tue, Sep 13, 2011 at 10:51 AM 
Reply-To: Gil Prestwood <gilprestwood@yahoo.com> 
To: Michael Espinosa <michael.espinosa@lacity.org> 
Hi Michael, 
 
Due to illness and other family emergency my client, Dr Saheb, has requested an extension of 
his hearings until a date in March of 2012.  Please let me know if that is acceptable and if there 
is anything else you need from us to postpone. 
 
Thank you, 
Gil Prestwood 


